
bp response - Contracts for Difference Allocation Round 6: amendments 
to the Supply Chain Plan questionnaires   

Key points  
• bp is generally supportive of the Supply Chain Plan questions and welcomes the 

opportunity to provide feedback on this.  
• We do see room for further recognition of working with other industry bodies in 

collaboration, currently in doing so it is difficult to quantify the individual developer 
contribution.   

• bp is believes in supporting the supply chain and is working hard to maximise the local 
content in our current projects as best we can. It must be recognised that there is 
investment needed from supply chain companies to adhere to some of the proposals 
in the SCP to keep up with the standards.   

• We believe planning for decommissioning should happen much later in the process of 
developing a wind farm, although due consideration should be given at an early stage. 
There is a standard set by the oil and gas industry to engage early on decommissioning 
(around 3-5 years before cessation of production) which we think is a good base to 
begin from.   

  



 


